
June 3, 2021

ONE Mobile App in Google Playstore

Dear Valued Customers,

This is to advise you that due to technical reasons, ONE’s Mobile Application is currently not

accessible via Google Play Store.

Our team is investigating the issue and we’ll keep you posted as soon as the issue has been

resolved. We regret the inconvenience caused and appreciate your kind understanding.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your sales account representative for

additional information.

Sincerely,

Ocean Network Express Pte. Ltd

Ocean Network Express Pte. Ltd.


